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Heidi Costello

From: Bristol Ellington
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 8:23 AM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline/Precinct 5 Week In Review (June 1st)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

From: Tsujikawa, Kristine <ktsujikawa@kingcounty.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 7:23 PM 
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5 <PCT5@kingcounty.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline/Precinct 5 Week In Review (June 1st) 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 

 

   

 

  

   

 

Chief's Message 

Wednesday morning, I received a message of gratitude 
to each of you who responded to the Shorecrest High 
School assault Tuesday. That message was followed by 
more from leadership at Kellogg and Shoreline Christian 
Schools for our communication during the search for the 
suspect. Staff have been increasingly concerned over 
the number of issues this year on or near campus. Cpt. 
Meyer and I have been working with administration and 
the Superintendent’s Office to educate and empower 

staff in our schools to feel safe and secure. Our work continues! 

This morning I spoke at the Northwest Women’s Law Enforcement Network Forum 
in Redmond along with Major Alycia McKinney, Bellevue PD and Sergeant Lauren 
Truscott, Seattle PD. This successful event was co-hosted by Redmond PD. 

At 1530 the Pride flag was raised at City Hall for the month of June… Happy Pride! 

- Chief Park 
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Drones Are Here! 
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Please give a Shoreline welcome to the two newest 
members of the team. We have the DJI Mini 3 for our 
smaller searching needs and the DJI Mavic 3 Enterprise 
for our larger scale needs. The DJI Mavic 3 has a 
thermal camera for finding people who may be harder to 
find due to darkness or brush. This will be a great tool 
for finding not only suspects in crimes but also lost and 
confused walk aways from the care facilities. The final 
hurdle will be the KCSO Drone class scheduled for June 22 – 24th. 

- Deputy Glavin

Puget Sound Emergency Radio 
Network (PSERN)  

 
Command staff recognizes Sgt. Salter for his leadership 
and great work coordinating our vehicles for radio 
installations in preparation for the eventual PSERN 
Wave 4 switchover. The PSERN network provides 
better coverage over the entire county and should 
provide better transmission and reception quality inside 
buildings and tunnels.  

  

All Staff Meeting  
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Thank you to everyone who attended the all-staff 
meeting last Wednesday, March 24. We recognize the 
challenges to meet as a group when we are operational 
24/7. We especially appreciate those who came in on 
their furloughs or adjusted their sleep schedules to 
attend. 

Congratulations again to our Blue Star, Commander's 
Award, Lifesaver Award and service coin recipients.  

 

Walk-A-Thon 
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Last Friday, Chief Park, Captain Meyer, Detective 
Brady and Master Police Officer Coblantz joined 
Ridgecrest Elementary students during their annual 
PTA walk-a-thon. It was great meeting our young 
community members while promoting the importance of 
staying active and healthy.  
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